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DEPARTMENT OF INDIAN AFFAIRS OFFICE OF
CANADA INDIAN AGENT

Duncan, B. C.
June 20, 1929.

Sir:-

In regard to our conversatiom-in gonneection
with compensation for the Indians in confifetion with
proposed new ferry landing, Malahat Reserve, -
would you kindly let me know if you have seen
Mr. Phillips, and the outcome of the interview.

Yours very truly,

K .

(Alfred H. Lomas)
Indian Agent.

W. E. Ditchburn, Esq.,
Indian Commissioner for B. ¢C.
VICTORIA, B. C.
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